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Dear  

 

This is in reference to your application for correction of your naval record pursuant to Title 10, 

United States Code, Section 1552.  After careful and conscientious consideration of relevant 

portions of your naval record and your application, the Board for Correction of Naval Records 

(Board) found the evidence submitted was insufficient to establish the existence of probable 

material error or injustice.  Consequently, your application has been denied. 

 

A three-member panel of the Board, sitting in executive session, considered your application on 

23 January 2025.  The names and votes of the members of the panel will be furnished upon 

request.  Your allegations of error and injustice were reviewed in accordance with administrative 

regulations and procedures applicable to the proceedings of this Board.  Documentary material 

considered by the Board consisted of your application, together with all material submitted in 

support thereof, relevant portions of your naval record and applicable statutes, regulations and 

policies.   

  

A review of your record shows that you enlisted in the Navy and commenced active duty on  

22 November 2022.  While you were in service, you sought medical care from a mental health 

provider.  According to the medical notes of the care you received, dated 17 April 2023, you 

stated that you “felt trapped in the Navy and had no control over his future or over the decisions 

in his life.”  You reported that your anxiety had improved and that you felt safer overall.  You 

further explained that you felt safe enough to return to base because you wanted to have access 

to your phone so you can start making plans for your future; which included contacting a friend 

who owns a salon in Naples where you would seek a job after you left the Navy.  The medical 

record reported: “[h]e states he sleeps 6-7 hours per night uninterrupted with little tossing and 

turning. He states his appetite is good.  He is requesting information about returning to base and 

following up with the outpatient clinic.  He states that if he returns to base, he will keep himself 

occupied by learning French and doing yoga”   

 

A discharge from hospitalization note, dated 18 April 2023, explained your reason for admission 

to the hospital as due to your “[i]nability to adapt to the stressors of the military as evidenced by 

poor sleep and appetite, difficulty focusing and concentrating, low energy, hopelessness and 

helplessness and suicidal ideations” and that you were discharge from the hospital because you 

had received maximum benefits from inpatient stay and treatment.  On 20 April 2023, a 

lieutenant in the Navy’s Medical Service Corps, presumably a mental health professional, opined 






